
 

If and when trails are useable, please respect hikers and OHV drivers as we have a multi use area – go slow and be courteous and do not rip 

through the area. People that are gathering deadfall and fire wood please remember that the cutting down of live trees is prohibited.  Help 

protect the area and make it pleasant for all.  Same applies to lakeside – please do not drive your OHV over or by property that is not in your 

ownership and respect the amenity of others – do not remove bullrush or shore vegetation as its illegal.  Thank you 


